
 

17 November 2023 
 

2024 Chinese Tour to Taiwan 
 

Dear Secondary Students, Parents and Guardians  
 
In 2024, we are planning a Chinese Tour to Taiwan. This tour is planned to occur from 13-23 
September 2024. This is during the first week of the September holidays.  
 
The fees for this non-compulsory tour will be approximately $3900.  
Costs will be finalised once the tour numbers are known. A payment schedule will be prepared and 
communicated when final costings are   known. It is anticipated the second deposit will be due in late 
January 2024. 
 
Tour Details:  

• This non-compulsory tour will take place from Friday 13 September – Monday 23 September 
2024.  

• The tour is open to students who are in Years 9 and 10 in 2024 
• The expected tour fee is approximately $3900  
• Full tour inclusions and the itinerary will be posted to the Nexus Chinese tour page once 

homestay details are confirmed with our sister school 
Please note, the tour fees do not cover meals during travel, communication costs and Travel 
insurance.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the 2024 Chinese Tour, please confirm their place by contacting 
Secondary Campus Student Reception. Payment can be made over the phone or in person. Tour 
acceptance and payment of the $350 non-refundable deposit is due by Thursday 30 November 
2023.  
 
By paying the Non-refundable deposit, you are committing to the tour and meeting all payments by 
the due dates.  If we do not reach the minimum number, the tour will not proceed, and the $350 
Non-refundable payment will be returned.  
 
It is the policy of the College that participation in College tours is conditional on all College fees being 
up-to-date. The Senior Years Snow tour is a non-compulsory tour. Non-compulsory tours cannot be 
billed to College fee accounts and paid via Edstart.    
 
As per the College’s Domestic and International Tours policy and procedure, should this tour become 
over-subscribed by 30 November 2023, applicants will be placed in a ballot to generate a list of 
confirmed participants and a wait list. Should positions become available on the tour, students on 
the waitlist and their parents will be contacted in the order that they appear on the wait list.  
 
If you have any questions about the Senior Years Snow Tour, please get in contact with the tour 
coordinator, Maggie Lee (mlee@tsac.qld.edu.au)   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Maggie Lee     Heath Del Favero 
Chinese Teacher and Tour Coordinator  Director of Student Life 

https://nexus.tsac.qld.edu.au/homepage/9022
mailto:mlee@tsac.qld.edu.au

